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• Increased efficiency of electronic reporting and the capabilities of 
Oracle database streamlined data collection + processing, hence:

• 2014 estimated headboat landings and angler days for the South 
Atlantic were completed 3-weeks early (by 2/12/2015)

• As of 2015, the Headboat Survey will provide estimated landings on a 
two-month basis similar to MRIP wave estimates. This important step 

• allows managers to anticipate the availability of these estimates 
on a regular basis, which in turn 

• enables them to more closely monitor ACLs for various species.


